
Site Council Minutes
5/25/21
Virtual Meeting via Webex
Attendees: Jared Comfort, principal
Amy Shellhorn, secretary and PIF

, chair and parentTravis Harrod
Amber Baranski, vice chair and parent
Trina Ramirez, parent
Tricia Allen, parent
Carole Cadue-Blackwood, BOE liaison

Agenda:
Welcome
Complete Site Council EOY survey:
We discussed the questions on the survey and the chair obtained our feedback on how the site
council supported our BOY stated goal of disseminating information to others and giving
feedback to teachers and staff as well as how effective we were as a site council this year.
The chair will submit this feedback by annual report to Darcy Kraus by June 1, 2021.

Overall we agreed that we had a fairly successful year. We were still able to meet as a council
virtually and were able to receive feedback and share information about our AVID program and
our building Equity work with the help of the site council as well as clearly define and share with
parents the roles and the differences of site council and PTA.

Administration will let families know of our first fall meeting date in September of 2021.
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